
 

Orange Shirt Days -215 hours 
Forsyth Families, 

 

As we all know and feel, the news coming out of Kamloops these past few days comes with a heavy 

heart in memory of the 215 children whose remains were confirmed to be on the site of the former 

Kamloops residential School. Our flags hang at half mass at Forsyth today to honour every child’s whose 

life was tragically taken and for every individual and family who have suffered trauma and harm in 

Canada’s residential schools. This is a difficult reminder for survivors of schools and their families, of the 
hurt and intergenerational trauma that they have endured. 

 

Students and Staff at Forsyth Road are invited, starting tomorrow June 1st and for 9 days, to consider 

wearing, or displaying Orange, as a way to honour and remember these children and their families. We 

will show our support for Indigenous Peoples Across Canada. 

Forsyth Road Staff 



 


